
NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Newsletter | October/November 2022

Committee Update
Hello New Lynn Business Community.

As we come to the end of another 
year, I am pleased to be writing this 
to you, out of lockdowns, businesses 
trading, Christmas and other activities 
underway and a face-to-face AGM 
happening on the 31st October (for 
members). We have had yet another 
challenging year but have worked 
through all that we faced and as a 
committee, we worked together to 
achieve the best we could for you, 
our member. I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all of the voluntary 
committee who have been supportive 
and engaging, as a Chairperson, I need 
a good and positive committee, a team 
who are willing to look beyond their own 
business and to work for the betterment 
of the business area. My thanks go to 
the committee for their contribution. To 

our Manager Amelda Jeffery, thank you 
for all of your great work this year and 
our contractor, Tracy Mulholland, we are 
together a strong team who represent 
the views and aims of the NLBA.

With Christmas now only a short time 
away, we wish everyone great trading 
and a successful Christmas season. 
The events that have been planned this 
Christmas are really going to be fun for 
families and locals. Our Spin the Wheel 
promotion (spend $20 at a member 
business and get the chance to spin 
the wheel and customers could win a 
prize) alongside the traditional Christmas 
Family event are events that we all look 
forward to participating in. It will be 
good to share the joy of Christmas with 
our community and support you, our 
member business.

Our congratulations go to the newly 

elected representatives for Auckland 

Council, we acknowledge the new 

Mayor Wayne Brown and congratulate 

past Chairman Warren Piper for his 

re-election to the Whau Local Board. 

We share a bit more about these 

representatives in the newsletter. 

I will be standing for re-election at the 

AGM alongside other members who have 

put their name forward to volunteer, I 

hope we have your support to continue 

the good work of the Association. 

Remember, if you would like to share any 

ideas, thoughts or give us feedback, we 

welcome your connection.

Thank you all for your support, we 

hope to see you at the AGM.

Vish Bhati and the New Lynn 
Business Association Executive 
Committee

Congratulations to Warren Piper elected 

to the Whau Local Board. Warren is a local 

and known to many of you. Warren and his 

family own a number of buildings in New 

Lynn. He has always been a great supporter 

of the NLBA and is a past Chairperson 

of the Association. He has our business 

success in mind and is always available 

for chat about New Lynn business. Please 

do contact Warren if you have any queries 

about his role and his support of our 

business association. We wish Warren 

all the very best in his role on the Whau 

Local Board. Contact Warren.piper@

aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Congratulations also to Mayor Wayne 

Brown on his election win as Mayor for 

Tamaki Makarau Auckland. We hope to have 

Wayne attend a BID meeting sometime 

in the future and welcome his support of 

business and business associations.

NLBA Executive Committee
We acknowledge the voluntary executive committee of the NLBA. The members 
listed give their time and advice on the Association. Committee members are 
elected at an AGM, having local business or property owners/members as part of 
the governance structure is important. We acknowledge each and every member 
who has been part of the committee for the last year and in some situations, 
committee have served you our members for more than a year. We ask you 
support their business and take time to thank them for their contribution and 
support of the New Lynn Business Association.

Local Body Elections

Vish Bhati
Barfoot & Thompson 

Chairperson 

Dale Mays
New Lynn RSA

Committee Member 

Norah Ding
Little Treats Café

Treasurer 

Beryl Juretich
Covers Hire

Committee Member 

Scott Clement
Beds R Us New Lynn 

Committee Member 

Nicola Donald
The Wardroom 

Deputy Chairperson 



The Attic (originally opened in 2009) has a 
huge reputation for providing outstanding 
meals, great drinks in a warm and friendly 
atmosphere. We purchased The Attic in 
October 2019, and amid the pandemic we 
managed to trade successfully for 3 years at 
Mission Bay and were ready for a larger venue 
to cater to our customers.

 Our business is one of the only Coeliac 
NZ accredited restaurants in Auckland, and 
can provide a safe environment that people 
with coeliac disease (especially children) 
can rest assured that they are safe from cross 
contamination (see a writeup about us on 
coeliac NZ website https://coeliac.org.nz/
coeliac-friendly-dining-at-the-attic/). We 
intend to continue our reputation as not only 
having great food, but keeping our food 
available to be cooked coeliac safe for those 
who require it.

the attic bar & restaurant
3 Totara Avenue, New Lynn

Phone 021 521 0000
theatticbar.co.nz

5 Hinau Street, New Lynn, Auckland  |  Phone 027 491 8919
www.nurturebeauty.co.nz   |   nurturebeauty@me.com

SPRING SPECIAL
 

3 massages for price of 2*
 

To book yourself a Spring Special massage deal send a 
message via our website www.nurturebeauty.co.nz/contact 

 
*the fine print 

3 x 30 min massages. Payment of $90 upfront. Book all 3 at time of 

booking. Must be used before 01 Dec 2022. Only one massage may be 

in peak times (late nights and Saturdays).



To enter spend $20 at  
any participating NLBA  

member 1st – 23rd  
December 2022 

Spin The Wheel    
10:00am - 1:00pm December 

8th, 9th, 10th, 15th, 16th, 17th,  

21st, 22nd, 23rd, 2022

Find our Christmas Wheel  
location online 

newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz

Saturday 10th Dec 2022 | 10:00am to 1:00pm
Todd Triangle, Totara Avenue, New Lynn

Come and 
spin the 

wheel for 
Your chance 

to WIN!

Christmas in New Christmas in New LynnLynn

FREE FAMILY EVENT

Free Entertainment  •  Cultural Show  •  Santa 
Stilt Walker  •  Balloon Art  •  Face Painting 

Music  •  Spot Prizes … And More!

15 15 xx $50 NEW LYNN DINING   $50 NEW LYNN DINING  
VOUCHERS TO BE GIVEN AWAY!VOUCHERS TO BE GIVEN AWAY!

See our flyer in-store

WheelWheelCHRISTMASCHRISTMAS
Spin Spin thethe

WANT TO KNOW MORE
www.newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz
facebook.com/newlynnbusinessassociation

PlusPlus



If you would like to have an advert in the newsletter or 
share some information please send your submission to 
the NLBA Newsletter team via newlynnbid@gmail.com

WOULD YOU LIKE TO SHARE  
SOMETHING IN OUR NEWSLETTER?

NEW LYNN 
MEANS BUSINESS

Office: 25 Veronica St, New Lynn, Auckland 
(above Little Treats Cafe) 
Phone: 021 264 3188
PO Box 15456, New Lynn, Auckland 0640
Email: amelda@nlba.co.nz 
www.newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz
facebook.com/newlynnbusinessassociation

With the AGM being held on the 31st of October for members, we share 
with you some of the activities that have taken place over the past year.NLBA activities

Vish Bhati
Barfoot & Thompson 

CHAIRPERSON 

022 600 2600

Dale Mays
New Lynn RSA

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

09 827 3411

Norah Ding
Little Treats Café

TREASURER 

09 222 1166

Beryl Juretich
Covers Hire

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

09 826 0004

Scott Clement
Beds R Us New Lynn 
COMMITTEE MEMBER 

09 218 9644

Nicola Donald
The Wardroom 

DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON 

09 827 6528

NLBA Executive Committee

Amelda Jeffery
CONTRACT MANAGER

021 264 3188

Tracy Mulholland
CONTRACTOR

021 287 2296

Do you need to talk with us or connect with the  
business association manager or chairperson? 

We are here to hear from you and to get your feedback. 
Please contact Amelda or Vish for any queries or comments.

NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Newsletter | August 2022

Committee Update
Wild weather season is upon us and 

that means….indoor lunches, dinners 

or coffee and cake time at one of our 

fabulous cafés. As a committee, we 

are very proud of the local business 

community, for their stamina, fabulous 

food and their contribution to making 

New Lynn a great place to live and shop. 

If you take a look around the town centre 

and at the Grab-A-Deal booklet, you will 

see how we are spoilt for choice and 

that keeps happening with the exciting 

addition of GoJo Ethiopian Restaurant 

at 15 Totara Ave, for more details check 

their Facebook page or call in https://

www.facebook.com/GojoEthiopianEatery.

One of the aspects of our work is to 

discuss the plans and event calendar that 

is approved by the AGM, whilst we have 

had to make some changes due to COVID 

19, we are pleased with the progress of 

the Love your Local campaign. This is a 

promotion all about our businesses, a 

series of video clips are online on our 

website and Facebook. Check out these 

great New Lynn businesses because we 

are all about local, supporting local and 

loving your area. 

We are fast approaching October 

and that is the time of our AGM, the 

meeting date has been set for Monday 

31 October and we look forward to a face 

to face AGM. 

For now, we hope you enjoy the 

newsletter, if you have any suggestions 

or ideas, please get in touch with 

Amelda or myself.

Vish Bhati – Chairperson and

committee of the NLBA

Selam! We are a small family business that is passionate about our culture and 

our food. We make good, authentic, tasty Ethiopian food and Coffee just like we 

do back home. Our aim is to showcase our culture and our cuisine to the people 

of Auckland so you can enjoy it, too. Our cuisine caters to all food groups; we 

have a wide range of vegan options, and most of our dishes are gluten free. We 

welcome you to come and enjoy our culture and cuisine with us! See you soon :)

15 Totara Ave, New Lynn. Phone 022 676 5798

Meet the people who 

make your community 

a better place to live, 

shop, work and play

Check out the videos on our website www.newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz

SHOP 
NEW LYNN

3073 Great North Road 

Ph 09 826 0622

musashirestaurant.co.nz

Musashi New Lynn is a izakaya or Japanese tapas bar that serves Japanese delicacies in a local and cosy atmosphere.  

We serve an honest, simple and delicious meal and you can always have a cold beer or sake to go with it.

NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Newsletter | February 2022

Committee Update
Dear members, associates and friends of 
the New Lynn Business Association,

As I write to you, our organisation 
and the members of our business 
community are saddened that we have 
lost an outstanding member of our 
community. Clay Fainga Polamalu lost 
his battle with cancer. Clay was to our 
business association, a great supporter 
and a well respected and regarded 
Snr. Community Constable, he was a 
true friend of the NLBA and supported 
our membership with dignity, respect 
and always worked in a collaborative 
manner. Clay was always present to 
help out at events and with community 
policing work, as Chair, on behalf of 
the committee and management team, 
we send our deepest condolences to 
the Polamalu whanau, to his Policing 
Whanau. We thank Clay for everything 
he did for us and for the community. 

As we move forward into the New 
Year, I am proud to introduce myself as 
the chair of the NLBA, it is my utmost 
privilege to be appointed to the role, 
we have a dedicated committee and 
management team, they have your 
business and community interests at 
heart, it is a pleasure to have a skilled 
and professional team at our side. I 
look forward to working alongside all 

of our membership/associate members 
this year, if you would like to talk about 
the NLBA please do contact me, the 
committee or the management team, we 
are here for you and work to the best 
of our ability to implement the annual 
plans. To our newly appointed committee 
members thank you for your time (all 
committee work is voluntary), to our past 
committee members and those who 
have supported the organisation and 
business community for a number of 
years- a huge thanks. 

Due to the pandemic, we had to 
defer the business awards, as time 
has passed we have made some 
changes and will be advising you on 
the outcomes of the event. For those 
businesses nominated, we will be in 
touch with an 
update. 

Thank you 
to our new 
associate 
members for 
having faith in 
our organisation 
and joining the 
team, BNZ have 
rejoined and we 
thank you for 
your ongoing 

support - a special acknowledgement 
of Francene Picot who has been on the 
committee and is a NLBA supporter.

Please take the time to read more 
about those committee members 
who govern the organisation and who 
support business growth in New Lynn. 
More details about the committee 
members are in this newsletter. 

We look forward to talking with you 
about the upcoming year, we will be 
contacting businesses about their views 
on the impact of the pandemic and 
plans for the future.

Wishing you a successful 2022 and 
thank you for being a New Lynn Business 
community member,

Vish Bhati and committee

As we move forward into 2022, the 
NLBA management team is working 
closely with the committee on the 
way in which we can better manage 
the impact of the pandemic. As we 
are going to print, there is a special 
committee meeting to talk through 
plans for engaging a support system 
for our business people in the face 
of COVID19 and the real possibility 
of Omicron further impacting our 
businesses. More details will follow 
however, in the meantime, if you need 
support, please contact Amelda Jeffery 
the Town Centre manager who will 
provide NLBA support details to you. 
We currently offer two free health 
sessions with a specialist and are 
discussing the possibility of webinars 

and other services to support you 
during this difficult time. A survey is 
proposed to hear from you, we would 
like to know your views and opinions on 
moving forward at this time, we would 
also like to a few questions regarding 
your future plans and how that may 
impact our plans. 

Our plans for 2022 continue to 
include communications, a CCTV 
review/implementation plan, business 
networking and to promote customers to 
shop local. 

The committee is working through 
decision on the 2021 Business 
Awards event which was deferred, the 
management team have recommend that 
we progress with an acknowledgment of 
all involved.

2022-24 Strategic Plans
During 2022 we will be updating 
the annual strategic plan as part 
of the Auckland Council BID policy 
requirements, more details will follow.

Plans for February March 2022

NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION

STRATEGIC PLAN 2020-2022

TO BE REVISED AND UPDATED

NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Newsletter | March 2022

Committee Update
Hello everyone,

We at the NLBA hope you are all well 
and keeping safe. We continue to be 
challenged by the pandemic and in 
support of our business community we 
are undertaking a survey on your views 
and opinions related to the pandemic 
and the impact on you, your staff and 
your business. If our team contact you 
we encourage you to participate and give 
your views/comments as the Executive 
Summary will be submitted to both 
central and local government. When the 
survey is completed, you will receive an 
email with a summary and results so 
that you are informed as to our position. 
The survey results and engagement with 
you will have a direct bearing on the 
outcomes of the strategic plan.

Our Executive Committee are here to 
support our business group, we have 
engaged a wellbeing support team to aid 
and assist our membership, if you would 
like to talk with someone in relation to 
the business situation, the NLBA will 
fund three sessions. Please make use of 
the free and confidential support offered.

We are pleased to see that NZ inc. is 
opening up to community but still have 
concern in relation to how rampant 
Omicron is in our community and the 
impact on our business people. Please 
do stay safe, within our remit we will do 
what is possible to support our business 
people. What is important to us is that 
you are aware we have programs in 
place and are here to work for you.

In this newsletter, you will see 

that we have announced the 2021 
NLBA Business Awards winners. Our 
congratulations go to all of the winners 
and to the participants. Given that we 
were restricted with Covid19 at the time 
there were deferrals in place and now 
the results are out. The winners and 
runners up have been provided with café 
/ shopping vouchers, enjoy your prizes 
and thank you to all. We have missed 
what is usually a great “get together” 
so we do look forward to connecting up 
later in the year. 

Please do keep safe and make contact 
with Amelda or our executive committee 
if you have any questions or comments.

Chairperson Vish Bhati and Committee

We have recently made changes to have a NLBA email account
The email contact for NLBA Management and Chair have now changed to:
amelda@nlba.co.nz
tracy@nlba.co.nz
vish@nlba.co.nz
Please change these contacts in your email account. Thank you.

HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE IMPACT OF THE PANDEMIC ON YOUR BUSINESS
To assist the NLBA management team in formulating the best ways to assist our members as we navigate our way through the effects of the pandemic, we encourage you to participate and engage in the consultation process regarding the impact of the pandemic on your business and our strategic planning.
For more information and to participate contact Amelda Jeffery, NLBA Manager on 021 264 3188 or amelda@nlba.co.nz

NLBA email addresses NLBA member survey

* Book using contact form at www.nurturebeauty.co.nz Offer must be used at same appointment.Half price treatment will be the lower value of the two.Not in conjunction with any other offer. Conditions apply.

5 Hinau Street, New Lynn 
Auckland, New Zealand
Phone 027 491 8919

www.nurturebeauty.co.nz
nurturebeauty@me.com

BOOK TWO 
TREATMENTS 
AND RECEIVE 

YOUR SECOND 
TREATMENT  
HALF PRICE*

COVID-19 update
We are now in Phase 3 of our response to Omicron

The rapid increase in cases means most of us will self-manage COVID-19, including more use of rapid antigen tests (RATs).  Red traffic light settings remain in place.
Protect yourself and our community by getting boosted, wearing a mask when out and about and reducing contact with others.
There are various COVID-19 financial support schemes available to businesses, depending on your situation. Learn more about each  type of support and where you can find more information at  www.business.govt.nz/covid-19/financial-support-for-businesses/

For up-to-date information go to covid19.govt.nz/

PO BOX 15456, New Lynn, Auckland 0640
email  newlynnbid@gmail.com  
www.newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz facebook.com/

newlynnbusinessassociation

WANT TO KNOW MORENEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION

KIDS 
DRESS-UP
COMPETITION

See www.newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz for details and terms & conditions

IN-PERSON EVENT
10am to 12pm  

Saturday 11th December 2021 
Memorial  Square, New Lynn 

Free Entertainment, Santa  
...and more!

ON-LINE EVENT
On-Line competition runs from 

Wednesday 1st December  
to Sunday 12th December 2021  

To enter visit www.facebook.com/
NewLynnBusinessAssociation 

(online and in person)

*Conditions apply, see conditions for entry on reverse.

To enter just 
spend $10 at any 

participating NLBA 
member business 
between Tuesday 

23 November 
and Monday 20 
December 2021*

PO BOX 15456, New Lynn, Auckland 0640
email  newlynnbid@gmail.com  
www.newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz facebook.com/

newlynnbusinessassociation

WANT TO KNOW MORENEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION

CHRISTMAS

GIVEAWAYS
HAMPER
3 Fabulous3 Fabulous

SUPERB BUSINESS AWARDS 
2021 PRESENTATION

Awards will be presented for Best Retail Business,  
Best Professional Services, Best Restaurant  

or Bar, Best Café or Eatery, Public Choice and a Supreme Winner

Thank you for your support, we look forward to announcing the winners

The executive committee of the New Lynn Business Association  
have pleasure in inviting you to attend the… 

DATE
Monday, 
30 August, 2021

VENUE
New Lynn RSA  
Restaurant

TIME
6pm – 9pm

DRESS
Evening, men – 
jacket and tie

Food and 
beverages 
supplied

MAKING A POSITIVE DIFFERENCE IN THE NEW LYNN BUSINESS COMMUNITY ADMIT ONE

Dear Member,  

This is notice of the New Lynn Business Association 2022 Annual General Meeting 

Date Monday 31 October 2022

Location  The New Lynn Bible Chapel, 3123 Great North Road, New Lynn

Time 5:30pm to 7:45pm
Nominations for the Executive Committee are open until 4.00pm 21st October 2022, addressed to the 
Secretary, New Lynn Business Association office at 25 Veronica Street, New Lynn (above Little Treats Café) 
or PO Box 15456, New Lynn 0600

This notice is provided by the executive of the NLBA in accordance with the constitutional rules. Any questions or if you would like 
to discuss any matters, please forward in writing to the Chairperson or the secretary of the NLBA at PO Box 15456 New Lynn or 
direct correspondence to the Secretary, New Lynn Business Association office at 25 Veronica Street, New Lynn (above Little Treats 
Café) or PO Box 15456, New Lynn 0600.

NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Newsletter | September 2022

Committee Update
Hello everyone,
What a great time of year September is! 
With the significant rain and wind that we 
experienced this winter, we all look forward 
to spring. It is great to see the blossoms 
out and the change into spring taking 
place. Spring is also a great time to get 
into those outdoor and home projects. In 

New Lynn, our membership includes some 
of the great DIY businesses including 
Placemakers, Repco and The Warehouse. 
New Lynn town centre is so much more 
than fantastic food, service and grocery, 
it might be time to have a makeover or 
a change in look as we approach the 
summer season – try one of our great 

salons or beauty therapy outlets. This is 
a time for joy, with many of the pandemic 
challenges having past our doors. 

 Enjoy your day, shop local and 
support our local business community
Vish Bhati and the New Lynn 
Business Association Executive 
Committee

Spring is here! Maybe it’s time for some of those outdoor jobs at home

To all of our members, this is a formal notice that the AGM will be soon taking place. We are proud of the work that has 
been done to make New lynn a great place to live work and play. Please register your attendance at the AGM 2022.

NOTICE OF THE NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 
INCORPORATED 2022 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
CERTIFICATE NUMBER 2384814

NewslettersNewsletters
Networking eventsNetworking events

Business awardsBusiness awards Christmas PromosChristmas Promos

Love Local PromoLove Local Promo

WebsiteWebsite


